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This semester we will be learning the musical The Kingdom Connection by 

Christy and Daniel Semsen.  Books are required and students must have one in 

order to try out for a speaking part or solo.  ***  We were supposed to do this 

musical last semester and had to cancel due to COVID.  You may be able to get a 

used copy of the book from a former student. *** 

Fourth – seventh grade students are permitted to try out for speaking parts and 

solos. 

We will perform the musical on the Arts and Sciences night. 


